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FLORIDA BICYCLE MONTH 

 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is again partnering with the Florida Department 
of Transportation (FDOT) to continue our efforts in promoting pedestrian and bicycle 
safety. The month of March is recognized as Florida Bicycle Month.  
  

The campaign is designed to improve traffic and pedestrian safety through high visibility 
enforcement, with an emphasis on education. 
 

Our officers will be conducting periodic high-visibility enforcement efforts and saturating 
areas where a high volume of traffic crashes involving bicycles and pedestrians occur. 
The goal is to make contact with drivers, cyclists, and pedestrians and emphasize 
education on traffic safety and crash prevention.  
 

Officers will provide safety tips and distribute educational brochures to encourage safer 
practices. For further tips, visit the link, www.AlertTodayFlorida.com, which is an 
interactive website established by FDOT.   
 

During the month, motorists will notice an increased officer presence citywide. The City 
of Fort Lauderdale is committed to creating safe transportation systems and minimizing 
crash related fatalities or serious injuries. 
 

Partnering with FDOT in this campaign will assist The Fort Lauderdale Police 
Department in providing safer roadways for our neighbors and visitors. 
 

For more information on Florida Bicycle Month, please visit: http://floridabicycle.org/.  
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